
 
 
 
 
 
“There are no City fees for inspection services.  There will be an engineering firm working 
for the City on site for inspections and there will not be fees charged to the contractor for 
this.    The successful bidder will have to obtain and City Water Installation License.  The 
fee for that is $100. They will need a city excavation permit, but will not be charged.” 
 
 


